
Livingston   January 6, 2021  Update for plans to return to Haiti 

Greetings from Greenville, South Carolina, and a blessed New Year to you and yours. 

I have wanted to go back to Haiti for some time, but there have been delays due to crime, kidnappings 

and coronavirus.  A fellow missionary went to Wallondri in late October and had a good experience for 

the week he was there.  I started making plans to return in mid-January, and went ahead and purchased 

medications and medical supplies, but continued to seek counsel from Haitian workers, my pastors and 

my mission representative.  Many of you have been praying about this decision, and I am very grateful. 

As I worked through the information, the counsel, and what God had been saying through His Word, 

what I was hearing was to wait.  God has given me peace, encouraging me that this is a delay, not a 

denial.  I am disappointed, but not discouraged, knowing my Father is in control.  I hope to travel to Haiti 

in February after Mardi Gras.  Meanwhile, I can ship some of those medical supplies in the next week. 

Thank you, again, for your continuing encouragement and prayers. 

In our Lord’s service, 

 Dr. Anne 

US mobile phone: 864-906-0118 
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